
BOCG Life partnered with Doctor Pet for elderly visit 

 

BOCG Life has been living up its spirits in realising corporate social 

responsibility and supporting different kinds of charitable and 

community activities. Earlier this year, our volunteers partnered 

with Doctor Pet, a charitable organization, to visit senior citizens in 

an elderly center in To Kwa Wan to show our love and caring. 

  

Over 50 elderlies attended the event and enjoyed a fun afternoon. 

The elderlies participated in games and appreciated performances 

by the pets from Doctor Pet. We helped the elderlies to take photos 

by an instant camera to record the happy moments with their furry 

friends and we also presented gifts to the elderlies. 
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